
Ann Machado - Rebuttal:  Verizon 1877 Congress St Generator Proposal 

Hi again, Ann,

I sent you an email against this proposal on Dec3.

Again, I think this project will devalue all the homes that abut the proposed Verizon generator
site.  

That generator will be like a plane taking off.  

We all know what a small generator sounds like;

I can only imagine the noise a generator of that size will produce.

This will adversely affect property values in the ten's of thousands, I'm afraid.

I wouldn't buy a house next to one . . .

May I recommend that any evaluation, review or consideration of this project include an onsite 
visit to an existing Verizon generator?

I would like for an SVA and/or River's Edge member to be in attendance.

where are other sites located in Maine?

Surely this generator does not need to be in the midst of a residential area?

Once it is built, it will be too late . . .

Thank you,

Raelene Gardner

(207) 775-0375 h

(207) 408-1626 c

mailto:raeleneg@maine.rr.com

From: "Raelene Gardner" <raeleneg@maine.rr.com>
To: <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 12/4/2015 4:11 PM
Subject: Rebuttal:  Verizon 1877 Congress St Generator Proposal
CC: <stroudwatervillageassociation@gmail.com>, "'Charlton Smith'" <charltons...
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